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Members:
 
Great job with the petitions!  We have picked up momentum and on Tuesday, November 12 the
three Unions will take our message to the District’s Board of Directors.  We will speak at the
beginning of the meeting, under public comment. Please try to be there to show your support of
our collective ask:  Respect, Trust, Peace. 
 
The meeting begins at 6:00 and public comment is at the top of the agenda.  We will leave after
comments are completed.  We will provide light refreshments in A-143 beginning at 5:00 before
assembling in the Board room at approximately 5:50.  Please use the voting buttons at the top
left to let us know if you will be there so we can plan accordingly. 
 
I would like to thank all the members and leaders who have worked on the petition drive.  Also,
thanks to ES for circulating their own petition and to PMA and its members for signing our
petitions!
 
Our message is simple:  We can do so much when we have respect and trust and when we
accept that we are all in this together – One District!
 

Liz Bettencourt   
President, Employees Association
408-630-2821
www.valleywaterea.com
 
Labor Peace Now
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